
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS  

FRIDAY, AUGUST 25, 2023 

 

 

Girls’ Softball:  Girls’ softball will have a call out meeting after school on Tuesday, August 29 in the LGI 
room.   

Girls’ Bowling:  There will be a girls bowling team call-out meeting at 6pm on Tuesday, August 29 at 
Stardust Bowl III in Dyer. Any girl in Lake Central Schools grades 6-12 can join. 

Swim Team: There will be a boys and girls swim team call out meeting after school on Tuesday, August 29 in 
the pool.  

Wrestling:  There will be a call out meeting for wrestling after school on Tuesday, August 29 in the wrestling 
room. 

Science Olympiad:  Science Olympiad is having a call out meeting after school on Tuesday, August 29 and 
Thursday August 31 in Mrs Martin's Room (C219). Come to the call out meeting if you are interested in 
competing in STEM based subjects/events. If you can't make it, see Mrs. Martin for more info. 

Spell Bowl: There will be a call out meeting for Spell Bowl after school on Wednesday, August 30 in room 
C208. If you cannot make the meeting, please stop by room C208 and speak to Mr. Wierzal. 

Senior Class Cabinet:  There will be a callout meeting after school Wednesday, August 31 in Room 
C329.  Please see Mrs. Loden or Mrs. Moreno if you have any questions.   

2024 Yearbooks: The 2024 yearbook is now on sale. Go to www.yearbookordercenter.com and use the 

school code 3361 to place your order. Books are $60 until September 4. After that, the price will go up to $70. 

Order now to get the best price! 

Sophomore Class Cabinet: Sophomore class cabinet will meet after school on Tuesday, September 5 in 

room E120 to start planning homecoming decorations.  All sophomores are welcome! 

Guidance: Tuesday, September 12 is the deadline to request level changes or to drop classes to a study hall 

or aiding hour. As you can imagine, this is a very busy time of year for school counselors. We appreciate your 

patience and understanding as we work through these schedule change requests and other important 
beginning of the year preparations. Please allow 24-48 hours for counselors to respond to your emails and 

phone calls. 

AP Testing:  Links for AP Information and AP Exam registration can be found on the high school website 
under the NEWS category. Registration for year-long and first-semester courses should be completed by 
October 14 to avoid late fees. Questions regarding AP Exams should be directed to Mrs. Toth at 
btoth@lcscmail.com. 

 

http://www.yearbookordercenter.com/

